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PTA NEWS

ONCE AGAIN, time has somehow flown by and we have reached the end of the Autumn
Term. We’ve had a wonderful (early!) Christmas Fayre and you all helped us to raise over
£5000. Teachers will be putting in requests for their departments and we will report back
on how your contributions are helping our school.

In really exciting news over the last few months, the PTA have given over £2000 to
purchase ART equipment, speakers for the PE dept, tripods for Media, portable lighting for
Drama and chess boards for games club. 
We’ve also been able to purchase chrome books for the language dept. worth £10,000!

This is all down to YOU - our school community - who continually support school and the
PTA initiatives, so thank you for always digging deep and helping. 

We’ve welcomed some new members into the PTA committee - Nikki, Mike and Michelle
have taken on roles to support and we thank you in advance for your help!
From Harps, Nikki and the PTA team 

TIME HAS FLOWN...
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OTHER WAYS TO HELP:

Charity Hive donations

Get in touch of you have any
ideas/want to help!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

SPRING 2023

MARCH: WORLD BOOK DAY - look out for
further details
APRIL: BAGS2SCHOOL - send in your good
quality second hand clothing.

 A PTA PERSPECTIVE
Nikki Sangha - Vice Chair

I joined the PTA in September and what an
exciting time to join, what with the Christmas
Fayre, 50/50 Club, Bags to School and not
forgetting Teacher Appreciation. I cannot thank
the team enough for being so welcoming and
supportive, it really has been a joy. I love
getting involved in the school, it ’s so rewarding
helping the kids achieve and have fun. 

Being able to see the contribution the PTA has
made to the school - from honouring our staff,
to providing much needed equipment -
knowing this is supporting our young children is
so special.  

Our team is always on the lookout for more
members, so please get in touch at
pta@piggottschool.org if you can help out -
even a few hours is greatly appreciated. 

CAN YOU HELP?

We are looking for a vice treasurer and
comms lead to support the PTA. If you are
able to help, please email Harps
(pta@piggottschool.org) for a chat.

 AUTUMN 5050 WINNER
Congratulations to this term's winner of
our 5050 cash prize! If you would like to
be in with a chance of winning money,
then please join us!

Please get in touch to join our
Volunteer Bank!

HAWELI SPIRIT NIGHTS
Thanks to everyone who helped make our
2023 Spirit Nights a roaring success! Haweli
kindly donated 10% of all food orders, meaning
we raised an amazing £1200 over 3 events! 
2024 Spirit Nights for your diary:

17-21 March
23-27 June
29 Sept-3 Oct
8-12 Dec
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